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Australian Government
Program




If you paid for a Youpla or ACBF funeral fund on or
after 1 August 2015, you might be able to get a
payment that could help with Sorry Business through
the Youpla Support Program.

If you are eligible, Services Australia will fry to call you.
If you haven't heard from Services Australia, you can
call them on 1800 136 380.

Keep this information handy for when they call.

The Youpla Support Program runs from
1 July 2024 until 30 June 2026.
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